

Johns Hopkins University | 3400 N. Charles St., 146 Garland Hall | Baltimore, Maryland 21218 | Tel. 410.516.8028 | fax 410.516.6015 https://finaid.jhu.edu | email: fin_aid@jhu.edu

SUMMER FEDERAL WORK-STUDY PROGRAM

Community service and America Reads positions provide an opportunity for students to improve the quality of life for community residents, particularly low-income individuals, or help to solve problems related to the needs of the community.

All Federal Work Study Community Service and/ or America Reads positions must be APPROVED by Student Financial Services. The following employers are interested in hiring federal work-study eligible students this summer and have already been approved as meeting the requirements for Community Service and/or America Reads positions.

If you are interested, please contact the following Off-Campus Federal Work Study employers directly using the contact information listed below:

Village Learning Place 2521 St. Paul Street Baltimore, MD 21218

Contact Person: Annie Malone, Youth Program Coordinator

Tel.: 410-235-2210 Ext. 208/ or email: annie.malone@villagelearningplace.org

THREAD 2401 Liberty Heights Ave Baltimore, MD 21215

Contact Person: Annie Eddy, HR Manager

Tel.: 860-304-2409 or email: annie.eddy@thread.org

REMEMBER, if you are hired by an off-campus employer, the employer will contact Student Financial Services and we will provide the Federal Work Study Authorization Form to the employer. You must sign the Federal Work Study Authorization Form before you begin employment. Though it is not mandatory to enroll in courses during summer to participate in the summer work-study program, you must be planning to reenroll for the next fall semester. If not enrolled, Federal Work Study earnings from the summer are treated as a resource in your financial aid award for the upcoming academic year.